




Hasbrouck Heights Little League

MANDATORY 
New USA Bat Rule for 2018

HASBROUCK HEIGHTS LITTLE LEAGUE
P.O. Box 343
Oldfield Ave Sports Complex
Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/HasbrouckHeightsLL
Twitter: 
https://twitter.com/HeightsLL

Email Us:
hhllboard@hhlittleleague.com
Website:
http://hhlittleleague.com

Email the Hasbrouck Heights Little League Board if you are interested in volunteering to help coach.

New Little League International rule 
requires only USA Baseball approved 
bats allowed in 2018.                      
(click here for more info)

• All previously purchased baseball bats must be replaced for use in the 2018 season.

• This applies to all levels: tee ball, Single A, Double AA, Triple AAA, Majors and Travel.

What does this mean?

(USA Baseball logo must be on bat)

• No, these new standards do not include softball.

Does this apply to softball?

Baseball Bat Sizing Guide
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